
Dates for the Dairy: 

Glee Gardyne Theatre—Tuesday 19th November 

Evening. 

Byre Panto 4th December ‘Beauty & The Beast) 

Nursery 3rd. 

Cast Rehearsals: 12th/18th/26th/2nd/10th 

Red Riding Hood Pantomime 12th December After-

noon & Evening. 

Christmas Lunch 16th December 

P1-4 Christmas Party 17th December PM 

P5-7 Christmas Party 18th December PM 

Nursery Christmas Party 19th December AM 

Christmas End of Term Sing a Long 20th December 

Newsletter Canongate 

Primary 

Week Beginning: 

1st September 2025 

 

Monday 

19:30 Friends of Canongate Meeting (Link from 

FOC.) 

Tuesday 

P1 Area Working Party -15:00 Outside P1 

.Wednesday 

Pupil Assemblies AM  

Thursday 

P5-7 SU Club - Lunchtime in Bookery  

Glee Club - 15:00-16:00 in Hall. 

Homework Out 

Friday 

Family Picnic 12:30—13:30. Please join us with 

your picnic and blankets and enjoy a get togeth-

er (fingers crossed for the weather!)  If your child 

is school packed lunch please order ASAP and if 

possible before Wednesday on iPay. 

Tennis Club -15:00 -16:00 in Hall. 

Learning Letters Out 

 

 

Dates for the Dairy: 

Monday 8th September:  

Chess Club will return 15:00—16:00 in Bookery. 

Friday 12th September:  

Pupil Book Club Begins —Lunchtimes; details TBC. 

Tuesday 23rd September:  

Building Resilience Homework Due ‘Make a Differ-

ence’. 

Thursday 25th September:  

Flu Immunisations all day. 

Friday 26th September:  

Cambo Cup Running Competition—details TBC. 

Friday 3rd October: 

Open Classrooms and Coffee Morning—details TBC. 



Messages 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Building Resilience ‘Make a Difference’: 

Your children will receive details this week 

of the first ’Building Resilience’ homework 

challenge of the session.  This term is 

‘Make a Difference’ and families are being 

asked to think of a small way to make a 

difference to someone or something, carry 

out the plan and then record it and share 

it with us; the more creatively the better! 

Homework due Tuesday 23rd September. 

• Parking in Staff Car Park: Please be reminded 

that parents and carers of nursery and school 

children are not permitted to park in the staff 

car park at any time.  Our janitor has noted a 

number of people who are in the car park.  Only 

our PEP learners and those with ASN with prior 

arrangement with SLT are permitted to do so.  

This creates access difficulties. Your help with 

this matter is greatly appreciated. 

• Education Reform—Scottish Government: You 

may be aware Scotland’s education system is 

being reformed, this includes the creation of a 

new qualifications body, Qualifications Scotland, 

and a new education inspectorate, with further 

changes to national education public bodies oc-

curring throughout the upcoming school year. 

Improvements to the curriculum and approach 

to qualifications, and assessment are also 

planned in the coming years. This work will en-

hance outcomes for children and young people 

educated in Scotland with the aim of ensuring 

excellence and equity by raising standards and 

giving every child and young person the same 

opportunity to succeed. Further information can 

be found on the Scottish Government’s website 

at:  

https://www.gov.scot/policies/schools/education-reform/ 

 

 

 

Have a fantastic week everyone! 


